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SUSI Virtual Information Event - Monday 13th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please be advised that SUSI’s virtual Information Event takes place on Monday, 13 May 2024 

at 7pm. This event is ideal for anyone who plans to attend further or higher education in 

2024/25 and wants to know more about student funding. 

On the day SUSI representatives will explore the types of funding available, look at the 

eligibility criteria, the application process and our expert team will be on hand to answer any 

questions potential applicants may have. 

Event Details 

Date: Monday, 13 May 2024 

Time: 7pm 

Location: Virtual Event on Microsoft Teams 

Please see SUSI Information Event 2024 | SUSI for more details. 

N.B. Places are limited so interested parties are encouraged to secure their place at the event 

by registering at events@susi.ie by 10am on Thursday, 9 May 2024. 

Yours sincerely,  

Aisling McDonald 
Aisling McDonald 

(Guidance Counsellor) 
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